
Live Lessons: Pupil Protocol 
 

 

 

Soon, we will be ‘going live’ and teaching via 

Zoom! So that we can keep you, your classmates 

and the teachers safe, we have some important 

promises that you must read through first: - 

 Join the lesson on time 

 Best behaviour – just like when in school!  The live 

lessons will be recorded 

 Mute your microphone unless it is your turn to 

speak (did you put your hand up first?) 

 Sit somewhere quiet, with no interruptions 

 Please do not eat or drink during the lesson! 

 Follow all of your teacher’s instructions 

 Be dressed appropriately – no pyjamas! 

 Join in! 

 Do not share the lesson with anyone outside of 

your classroom 

 And finally, be kind and respectful, always  


